
IRS Announces Relocation of Trenton Taxpayer Assistance Center 

Taxpayer Assistance Center Will Open at New Location on January 11, 
2011 

New Location:  One State Street Square, 50 West State Street, Trenton, 
NJ 08608 

Dec. 23, 2010  

MOUNTAINSIDE - The Internal Revenue Service announces the relocation of its 
Taxpayer Assistance Center in Trenton.  With the tax season approaching, the IRS is 
informing Mercer County residents that the local IRS office will be moving effective 
January 11, 2011. 

The current location at 44 South Clinton Avenue, Trenton, NJ 08609 will close at 4:30 
p.m. on Thursday, January 6. The new location at One State Street Square, 50 West 
State Street, Trenton, NJ 08608 will open at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, January 11.  

“The move was scheduled prior to the tax filing season to have minimal impact on 
taxpayers who want to visit the office,” said IRS Spokesperson Gregg Semanick. The 
current office will be closed all day on Friday, January 7 through to and including 
Monday January 10.  Normal business hours, which will resume at the new location on 
Tuesday January 11, are Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

“The new Taxpayer Assistance Center is approximately one mile from the former IRS 
office location,” said Semanick.  

Taxpayer Assistance Centers offer face-to-face assistance by IRS representatives.  

Additional assistance can be found by visiting the IRS website at www.irs.gov .  

 


